From: Peter Rocha <peter.rocha1948@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 10:48 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments

Subject: Central Valley Water

Dear Board Members,

I would like to voice my opposition to your plan to divert water from central California's farmers and residents.

I would offer this; only through a vote of the people of the state should this kind of "water grab" be considered. Jobs will be lost, businesses will close and this will greatly reduce the ability to continue to collect income and property taxes at current levels to maintain basic services to the population.

I urge you to reconsider your decision.

Thank You Peter Rocha Modesto California

Sent from my iPhone